
 Department of Physical Education is proud to
announce that the girls of Villa Marie degree

College have secured 4th position in Inter College
Cross Country Running. 

Miss. Tanisha from B.Com Computer 1st year
got the best emerging Cross Country Running as

she secured 8th position amongst everyone.
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